In Memoriam



Navy League

of the United States

Palm Beach Council

Citizens in Support of the Sea Services

Stan Shanck

Palm Beach Council President 1998-99 **Gunner's Mate, U.S. Navy WW-2**Navy League of the United States

With great sadness we report the passing of our stalwart Navy League shipmate, Stan Shanck; he passed away Nov 29th after suffering a stroke in the evening. Stan turned 92 in November.

Stan was President of the Palm Beach Council in 1998-99, and he and Jackie together were a main force in keeping the council organized and growing and improving to support our Sea Services personnel and Sea Cadets.





After his council presidency, Stan continued to serve as an active member of the Board of Directors for nearly 20 years; nary a meeting passed without input from Stan.

And Stan served as a valued volunteer at the West Palm Beach VA Hospital for over 20 years.

We should be so lucky as to have another couple like Stan and Jackie Shanck in our Palm Beach Council. They are dearly missed. I'm sure Jackie is continuing to worry over our council administrative records, and Stan will no doublt continue his active commentary on today's council practices.

We miss you and thank you and salute you both! - God's peace, good friends!